
  

ANY REPLY OR SUBSEQUENT REFERENCE SHOULD BE 

ADDRESSED TO THE FINANCIAL SECRETARY AND THE 

FOLLOWING REFERENCE NUMBER QUOTED:-  

Telephone No. 92-28600-15  
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ID  

Division: Public Expenditure Policy Coordination  

Permanent Secretaries 

Heads of Departments  

Re: Government Fuel Contract 2003 - 2004  

The Contracts for the supply of fuel to the Government of Jamaica for the two-year period 
January 1,2003 to December 31,2004 have been awarded as follows:-  

Retail Supply - Shell Company (W.I.) Limited  
Bulk Supply - Petroleum Company of Jamaica Limited  

During the 2003 - 2004 contract period all unused coupons bearing the dates January 2000 to 
December 2002 will still be valid and can be utilized to acquire fuel for your vehicles.  

However, Ministries, Departments and Agencies in possession of coupons relating to earlier 
contract periods, must as a matter of urgency return these to the Ministry of Finance and 
Planning.  

Any difficulty experienced in negotiating coupon in your custody should be reported to the 
Public Expenditure Policy Coordination Division, Ministry of Finance and Planning,  
30 National Heroes Circle, Telephone No. 922-8600-15.  
 

   
Norma Duncan (Miss) 

for Financial Secretary  

 


